Zina Cheng <zina.cheng@lacity.org>

Fwd: 333 La Cienega Re: case # ENV-2015-897 EIR

Alejandro Huerta <alejandro.huerta@lacity.org> Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 4:38 PM
To: Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>, Zina Cheng <zina.cheng@lacity.org>

Hello. Do I send support emails to you like below for PLUM re: 333 La Cienega?

-----—-- Forwarded message ----—-----

From: Michelle Maczka <mich.maczka@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 4:27 PM

Subject: 333 La Cienega Re: case # ENV-2015-897 EIR

To: cpc@lacity.org

Cc: alejandro.huerta@lacity.org, paul.koretz@lacity.org, shawn.bayliss@lacity.org

Hi my name is Michelle Maczka and I'm calling today because | hope you will approve the 333 La Cienega project. I'm
very familiar with the neighborhood. | think it's great that this project will provide new apartments, especially with an
affordable component for those of us just starting out. This is a great neighborhood for walking to all kinds of amenities

and this project. | so support the 333 La Cienega project!

Thank you,
Michelle Maczka
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Zina Cheng <zina.cheng@lacity.org>

Re: 333 La Cienega

1 message

Jamie Rezaie <jamie@di-group.us> Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 5:17 PM
To: sharon.dickinson@lacity.org, zina.cheng@lacity.org
Cc: Alejandro Huerta <alejandro.huerta@lacity.org>

Hello, my name is Jamie Rezaie and | am writing to support the 333 La Cienega project on the

site of the old Loehmann's store. It's going to be a great addition to the neighborhood. All of the
street improvements planned for the site will make it more walkable and safer, and the amenities
like a boutique market and restaurant will be welcome additions. Please approve the project!

Regards

On Jan 4, 2017, at 5:11 PM, Alejandro Huerta <alejandro.huerta@lacity.org> wrote:

Dear Jamie:

I received your letter. If you could kindly please forward it to sharon.dickinson@]acity.org and
zina.cheng@lacity.org, clerks for the Planning and Land Use Management (PLUM) Committee, that will
assure that the letter is included in the file.

Sincerely,
ALEJANDRO A. HUERTA
City Planning
Major Projects
21329781454

On Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 4:53 PM, Jamie Rezaie <jamie@di-group.us> wrote:
Case# ENV-2015-897 EIR

Hello, my name is Jamie Rezaie and | am writing to support the 333 La Cienega
project on the site of the old Loehmann's store. It's going to be a great addition to
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the neighborhood. All of the street improvements planned for the site will make it
more walkable and safer, and the amenities like a boutique market and restaurant
will be welcome additions. Please approve the project!

Regards
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